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We are keeping this brief as everyone is busy settling back into the school routine. We
hope everyone in the school community has enjoyed the summer holidays and is
looking forward to what we hope will be another incredible year at Warden House.

The PTFA had a fantastic year last year and we really want to make this next
academic year even more successful.

On this coming Wednesday (14.09.22) we are holding another clothes recycling day,
collecting usable school uniform, coats and wellies boots with which we will hold a
recycling event. Other wearable clothes will also be collected, paired shoes and bags
for the Rag Bag recycling scheme. Please separate uniform, wellies and coats from
other clothing to help us out.

If anyone has a working smart phone they could donate to the PTFA we would be very
grateful as it would mean we could start taking card payments.

We are very excited to be organising the Warden House Community Fireworks Event
this year! As well as being a fantastic community event, it enables us to raise
much-needed funds for the school. If you have ever thought about supporting the
PTFA or think that you could offer a few hours then please get in contact with us.
Without help, support and volunteers the event won't be a success.

Towards the end of the year we are looking forward to again running our Christmas
fair.

We would also like to create a wish list of things that the PTFA could work towards
providing for the school. If you have any ideas or can offer support then do come along
to an informal online meeting planned for 16.09.22. If you can't attend the meeting
then feel free to email us with ideas.

Our Co-op community fund has already raised £1030.21 so please continue to
support this by hominating us as your charity and swiping your co-op card when you
shop there.
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SCHOOL UNIFORMS,
COATS WELLIES

Raise funds for your school with textile recycling.

Out with the old and in with the new!
Donate your preloved pairs of wellies, coats and school uniform for our:

COATS & WELLIES SALE
SCHOOL UNIFORM SALE

PLEASE SEPARATE SCHOOL UNIFORMS, COATS AND WELLIES
FROM OTHER RECYCLING

RAG BAG will recycle your old clothes.

Please drop off your items outside
the school office.

We CAN dccep t the following items:
Wearable Cloi'hl 3 Paired Shoes,
Han bags and Belts

We CANNOT accepf the following items:
Workwear, Uniforms, Wet/SoiledClothes,
Curtains, Towels, Duvets or Duvet Covers,
Pillows or Pillow Cases, Blankets, Table
Cloths, Linens, Cushions, Carpets,
Suitcases, Books, Bric a Brac, Clothes
Hangers and Electricals.



